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AFFAIRES INDIENNESINDIAN AFFAIRS

BUREAU DU COMMISSAIRE AUX AFFAIRES 
INDIENNES B.C., VICTORIA

OFFICE OF THE INDIAN 
COMMISSIONER FOR B.C., VICTORIA

TITLE/TITREFILE/DOSSIER DATES

RG 10, C-II-2, VOLUME 11052

Chief Inspector of Indian 
Agencies/Indian Commissioner for 

Kootenay Agency - 
Miscellaneous land matters on 
various reserves including: 
surveys; leases; trespass; power 
and telephone easements; railway 
right of way; purchase of 
additional reserve land; grazing 
lands (Plans) (Shannon file)

33/5 1917-1945
BC

Chief Inspector of Indian 
Agencies/Indian Commissioner for 
BC - Kwawkewlth Agency - Land 
matters on reserves of Matilpi, 
Nuwitti, Quatsino, Cape Mudge, and 
Tanakteuk Bands including: reserve 
sales; subdivision of reserves; 
roads; reserve ownership disputes; 
right of way; trespass and 
building removal; cut-offs; 
leases; purchase of additional 
lands (Maps and Plans) (Shannon 
file)

33/6 1923-1945

Pt 1
Indian Commissioner for BC - 
Kwawkewlth Agency - Land matters 
on Ahwhamish, Gilford Island, 
Kwawwaineuk, Kwaw-waw-i-nuck, 
Kwiakah, Kwicksutaineuk,
Tsawa-tain-euk, and Comox reserves 
including: leases; reserve 
boundaries; surveys; trespass; 
right of way (Maps and Plans) 
(Shannon file)
^ pt 2

33/6 1925-1945
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